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Newsletter  

 

Welcome  

Hi to all WARHA members, 

Well Winter is over and we are in 

ǘƻ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ƭƻƴƎ 

until the Christmas decorations 

are out in the stores and all of the 

Reining community will be hoping 

for a new horse or horse gear 

under the Christmas Tree. 

A few things going on in 

September, the WARHA 

Committee have a rather unique 

show happening, I will leave it up 

Kate to outline what is in store 

but it will be a fun weekend. 

Collie Western Club are also 

holdinƎ ŀ ōŜƎƛƴƴŜǊΩǎ ǎƘƻǿ ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ  

!ǎ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ Ƴŀȅ ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜŜƴ ƛƴ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ŜƳŀƛƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀƴ ŜƭƛƎƛōƛƭƛǘȅΩǎ ƭƛǎǘ ǎŜƴǘ ōȅ 

the Oceania Council for NRHA sanctioned classes. I just want to let all of WARHA members know that this 

will not hinder or disadvantage any of our members in any way, shape or form regardless of what you have 

heard or been told. If any member has any questions please drop me an email or a FB PM and I will be 

happy to discuss the whole process. 

The other item that is up for discussion on the OC front is the question around qualifying for the OC 

/ƻƴǘƛƴŜƴǘŀƭ /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ ƛƴ нлнмΦ aȅ ƻǇƛƴƛƻƴ ƛǎ ǘƘŀǘ L ŘƻƴΩǘ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ should be qualifying required 

for any competitor in WA or any far flung Reiner in any part of our great Country. Certainly, I do think there 

should be a minimum score attained in a given time. If any member has any thoughts on this please email 

me at ok2bareiner@yahoo.com.au and I will be happy to pass on any comments at the next OC Council 

meeting. 

¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ŦǊƻƳ ƳŜ ŦƻǊ ƴƻǿΣ ǎƻ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǾŀƭǳŀōƭŜ ²!wI! ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ǎǘŀȅ ǎŀŦŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƻǳǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǇƻǊǘΦ L 

look forward to seeing you all at the show in September. 

 

Slide Long and Spin Fast  

 

WARHA President 

Glenn Winsor  

mailto:ok2bareiner@yahoo.com.au


 

 

 



 

 


